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The City  of  Lakewood is  br inging pedestr ian safety improvements  to  
Stei lacoom Boulevard between Weller  Road and 87th Avenue.  Construction 
begins soon.  Improvements include curb/gutter ,  s idewalks ,  stormwater ,  
asphalt  paving,  replacement of  four  traffic s ignals  and adding streetl ights .  
 
We appreciate  your pat ience as crews begin preparat ions.  The contractor is  
committed to completing the work as quickly  as possible .  

 
Lane Closures Begin Late January 2025.  
 
For  more information and updates fol low the City  of  Lakewood on social  media 
(search for  @LakewoodWA on Facebook)  or  v is i t  the city ’s  website :  
CityOfLakewood.Us/capital -projects .  Scrol l  to “Active Projects”  and cl ick 
“Stei lacoom Boulevard” .  
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